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A Message from District Governor Bob Susaeta
I hope you all had a very happy Thanksgiving with your families and loved ones.

It’s hard to believe that this year is almost over and our Lions year is half over. | want to thank each and every one of you
for your support and especially your support of our District. Many of you have accepted my theme of “JOINING HANDS
IN SERVICE” and have worked together to offer great community service activities and assisted each other with projects.
Our District has grown in membership because of all of your efforts. We have added 199 new members since the
beginning of our year. Congratulations to all of you.

Our November District Meeting was very well attended and we honored our veterans. | heard nothing but great comments about our
guest speaker. The information session on Membership and Leadership presented by PDG Ken Ibarra was also well attended.

Let us all enjoy this Christmas season with our families and friends keeping in mind that there are still many that we can serve. Let’s also
not forget those who have passed and those away from their homes and families who are protecting us and our freedom. Together we
can make the second half of our year even more successful than the first.

A Very Merry Christmas To All. ~District Governor Bob

From the Desk of 1st Vice District Governor Judy Barr
HAPPY HOLIDAYS FROM 1°" VICE DISTRICT GOVERNOR JUDY BARR!

2016 has been a fantastic year! Even though our Lions’ fiscal year is only six months old, 2016 has seen many changes
and great opportunities! The whole cabinet has settled into their duties with gusto and has made great progress.

The increase in membership is outstanding! Clubs are achieving their 2016-2017 Centennial Service Challenge goals, and we all are
embracing our “Joining Hands In Service” projects. Things don’t slow down in December either. There are parades, parties, and projects
being completed every day. I’'m so impressed with how all of our clubs spread Lionism throughout our communities during this time.

So now | just want to wish all of you health and happiness for the New Year! Let’s make 2017 a year to remember! | look forward to

seeing everyone at the next District Meeting in January and planning all of the events for the next year. Keep up the good work, Lions!
You amaze me every day!

All my best for the holiday season! ~Yours in Lion Spirit, Judy Barr, 1 VDG

A Message from 2nd Vice District Governor Randy McMillan

This year is flying by quickly and the Holiday season is upon us. | would like to wish a happy, healthy and safe holiday to
all. The new year shows great promise for our District as we continue to grow. We will need to train new leaders as we
go forward. The perfect opportunity to gain that knowledge is to attend the MD-4 Leadership Institute at the Ontario
Radisson Hotel March 4-6, 2017. Please contact me if you would like to attend.

Remember to ASK someone to join Lions!

HAPPY HOLIDAYS! ~ WORK FOR YOU!! 2nd VDG Randy McMillan




CABINET SECRETARY REPORT
Happy December Lions!

We had a great November with many of the clubs attending our
District Meeting and Membership Seminar before the meeting. We
honored our military with a presentation from Wounded Warrior
Jerimiah Pauley. We were also touched by our guest DG Al Kroell from
4-A2 who spoke of his time since being injured in the service and how
the Lions “saved his life.”

We held our District Peace Poster and Environmental Photo Contest at
our November Meeting. Our Peace Poster winner was from Laguna
Niguel Middle School and was sponsored by the Laguna Niguel Lions
Club. Our wining Environmental Photo was snapped by Lion Mike
Shaw from the Ontario Host Lions. Both will be sent to the MD4 office
for the next level of competition. Congratulations to them and good
luck at the State Level.

Our next District Meeting is January 28th with a Leadership Seminar
prior to that meeting. Flyers should be sent to you by your Club
President and a copy is also in this issue.

Many secretaries have reached out with questions on how to see all
the categories when entering an activity as some of you cannot see all
the way to the bottom of the list. In the back of your secretaries
training manual there are two pages with a list of all the categories. If
you start typing in the name from that list it will pop up. If you need a
copy of this list please contact me. Also contact me with any other
guestions you might have.

Another question | received - Q: We have an associate member that
cannot be edited (the field does not show on the website.) How do we
drop this member? A: This must be done by LCI staff so send an email
request to MyLCI@lionsclubs.org.

Remember that reporting your activities is important, but so is clicking
the “SHARE” button on what you enter. As members of the world’s
largest service club organization, Lions are in a unique position to
improve their local communities while simultaneously contributing
towards global challenges, such as protecting the environment and
providing learning opportunities for youth. One of the best parts of
being a Lion is serving our local communities as well as meeting
worldwide humanitarian needs. Club secretaries are asked to report
the club’s service activities as they occur. Service activity reporting
helps us measure the impact of our service and helps our leaders at the
District, Multiple District and International levels understand the needs
and interests of the local club and provides a searchable record of the
year’s activities. Clicking the “Share Button” helps inspire fellow Lions
with our success stories that may be shared in the Lions Magazine and
searched for by other clubs and districts worldwide. LCl uses the data
Lions provide to track progress made towards this goal and to
recognize Lions who participate. The data will also be used to
demonstrate Lions’ commitment and contribution to the global
sustainable development agenda to partner organizations, such as the
United Nations and World Health Organization and other groups that
LCI obtains grants from.

Blessings for this holiday season from my home to your home. My
family and | wish you all joy, health and above all love.

~Lion Diane Quinlan — District 4-L4 Cabinet Secretary

MD4 EXCELLENCE AWARDS

Thank you to all of the clubs who nominated a
member for the 2016-2017 MD4 Excellence Award.
Please see the list below for past honorees.

1994-1995 Dr. Charles Myers
Jack Perich
1995-1996 Dave Hubbard
Chuck Overbey
1996-1997 Lou Nockold
Clarence Way
1997-1998 Rick Dippre
Frank Santandrea
1998-1999 Ken Sherwood
1999-2000 Scott Newton
Joanne Waltman
2000-2001 Ken Bell
Bernie Whitlock
2001-2002 Jack Tanaka
2002-2003 Barbara Abramovitz
Karen Lamas
2004-2005 John Doogan
2005-2006 Sandi Richmond
Mike Scheafer
2006-2007 Hugh Fryling
Martha Hebert
Joe McDonald
2007-2008 Leonard Gleason
Jim North
Judy Schnitzer
2008-2009 None
2009-2010 Ed Bordenkircher
Wanda Tanaka
2010-2011 Jon Casteel
Ellen Llebherr
2011-2012 Marianne Allen
Gil Smith
2012-2013 Barbara Smith
Barbara Hayward
Elizabeth Warren
2013-2014 None
2014-2015 Carol Proctor
Carol Van Holt
PJ Smith
2015-2016 Carol Linehan
Lynn Davis
Mark Snider

STUDENT SPEAKER FOUNDATION

Thank you to the Mission Viejo Lions for your
monetary donation in District Governor Bob
Susaeta’s name. And thank you to the following
Lions Clubs: Laguna Niguel, Orange, Chinese
American of Orange County and Tustin Host for
donating used ink and lazer cartridges which are
mailed to the Funding Factory for cash for the
Student Speaker Foundation.

Happy Holidays!

~Lion Carol Linehan

District 4 L4 Student Speaker Trustee 2016-2017

Student Speaker Foundation Director 2016-2018

cadl8029@yahoo.com/714-846-2478 or 714-716-9380
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GUIDE DOGS FOR THE BLIND

Hello Lions. It was one short year ago that | received Irish,
my guide dog who enables me to travel safely. Through our
District support of Guide Dogs for the Blind we can ensure
that people like me can continue to travel safely wherever a
blind individual needs to go.

As we know this is the month of giving and | have a gift for
you with my “Triple Play” special which includes two sauces
and one rub for $20. If you would like to purchase this for a
gift, please send me an email and we will get the “Triple
Play” deal to you. Furthermore, for $10 you can purchase a
opportunity drawing ticket for a seven night stay at the
Welk resort near San Diego. This is a twin room that can
sleep up to eight people. Note: there is a set date of July 22-
29, 2017. However, you may change the date for a fee of
$50. The drawing will be held at the District Convention in
May. Good luck to all who have purchased these tickets!

Also, please keep in mind that | am available to speak to any
club or organization about Guide Dogs for the Blind and my
personal experience.

I would like to thank everyone who has supported Guide
Dogs in the past and | hope that everyone will continue to
support this great organization. Net proceeds of the BBQ
sauce/rub sales will go to the puppy raisers for guide Dogs
and 100% of the opportunity drawing sales will also be
distributed to the different puppy clubs.

I would like to wish all Lions happy Holidays.

~Best Regards, Lion Scott Quinlan
District 414 Fundraising Chairperson
Scott.quinlan@hotmail.com

(714) 200-3964

THE TUSTIN HOST LIONS INVITE YOU TO A FREAKY-FRIDAY!

On January 13, 2017, Tustin Host Lions will be helping the
Tustin Boys & Girls Club host an event called "Freaky-
Friday." Children and parents will be invited to dress up
Halloween style and enjoy a night at the Club which will
include hot dogs, popcorn, games for the kids and raffle
prizes for the adults allowing families to visit the Boys and
Girls Club to see what it has to offer. Tustin Host Lions are
looking to “Join Hands In Service” with other Lions Clubs
such as setting up a game or bringing treats. Please
consider joining us for this fun night of games, food and
fellowship.

If you have any questions please contact :
Brenda Donahue at hueadon@cox.net - 714-673-6391
Chris Barr at cbarr@att.net - 949-378-2558
Judy Barr at lionjudy@barrhomes.net - 714-925-2558
Diane Quinlan at mrsquinlan@hotmail.com - 714-623-1439

We hope to see vou there!

CABINET TREASURER REPORT

Thank you to all of the Club Treasurers for sending in
your LCI/MD4 Dues in a timely manner.

LCI and MD4 will be sending out the Invoice Dues
Statements for the Jan — June timeframe in January and
February. These will be due in January for LClI and
February for MD4 so when you receive your invoice(s)
please pay them as soon as possible.

| enjoy talking to or emailing you but | would rather not
have to call or email because you are slow in paying
your dues. Your club will not be eligible to vote at the
MD4 Convention in February if your dues are
delinquent. So please if you have not receive your Club
Invoices by the middle of February please contact
International/MD4 or me to make sure they have your
correct Treasurer’s email addresses (that is where the
invoices/bills are sent.)

~Thank you, Lion Carol Linehan District 4-L4 Treasurer
cadl8029@yahoo.com/ 714-846-2478 or 714-716-9380

GOVERNOR'S VISITATIONS
JANUARY

Thursday 5th  Fullerton Host Orange A
D'Vine Restaurant
132 West Commonwealth Avenue
in Fullerton

Tuesday 10th Placentia Linda OrangeA
Capriana
460 South La Floresta in Brea

Tuesday 17th Buena Park Noon OrangeB
Knott's Berry Farm Hotel
-Preston Room/9th Floor
7675 Crescent Avenue in Buena Park

TBA Stanton

Questions or concerns: Carol Van Holt
e-mail: clion93@verizon.net
Ph: 714-962-0265

WHERE THERE'S A NEED

THERE’S A LION
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Become a Founding Member of the California Lions Foundation

As previously announced the new California Lions Foundation (CLF) has been approved by the IRS and State
of California authorities as a non-profit, tax-exempt, 501(c)(3) corporation for the purpose of providing
assistance to California Lion clubs!

This new foundation will provide matching grants from $500 - $10,000 to California Lions clubs for projects
that do not qualify for support from any existing Lions foundation. Please review the CLF brochure below
which was sent to all clubs in November and handed out at the last District meeting.

In order to begin assisting Lions clubs, we have established an initial funding goal of $250,000. In order to
meet this goal, CLF is providing an opportunity to California Lions and California Lions clubs to become
‘Founding members’ and ‘Founding clubs’ of the Foundation through calendar year 2017.

Lions may become a ‘Founding Member’ of CLF for a donation of $1,000, in addition the member will be also
receive recognition as a ‘Kay Fukushima Fellow’. California Lions Clubs may become a ‘Founding Club’ of
CLF for a donation of $5,000. Founding member donations by individual Lions may be counted toward the
‘Founding Club’ donation amount to qualify as a ‘Founding Lions club’.

If you are in the process of finalizing your ‘Year-end’ tax exempt donations, becoming a CLF ‘Founding
Member’ would be an outstanding choice! You will be helping California Lions make a difference in their
communities. Again, funds donated to CLF will remain in California to assist California Lions. Tax ID # of
California Lions Foundation is 81-2850129.

Checks made out to ‘California Lions Foundation’ may be sent to:
California Lions Foundation
California Lions MD4 state office
129 Los Aguajes Ave.
Santa Barbara, CA 93101

If you would prefer to donate appreciated securities, please contact me at gilfsmith@aol.com for instructions.
Yours in Lionism
Gil Smith

CLF President
PDG, 4-L4
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DISTRICT LEOS UPDATE
FROM DISTRICT LEO PRESIDENT MADI BERRY

Our Second District meeting is on January 8" Before this meeting the District Board would like to meet with the presidents from all
of our clubs. The goal of this meeting is to talk to all of the presidents and see what the District can do to help your club or if you
have any questions and ideas. There are two available dates and each has a max of 25 people so sign up soon. This is a president
and District board meeting only. The details are listed below.

Tuesday, December 6 from 7-8 pm
https://www.school-network.net/Event/Join/258401843052
Wednesday, December 14 from 7-8 pm.
https://www.school-network.net/Event/Join/258401843069

Register for either meeting by clicking on this link https://goo.gl/forms/3vW58vMvCrMaqRzQ2 and following the instructions on the
form. If you have any questions, please contact me as soon as possible.

~Madi Berry

Leo District 4-L4 President
madisonberry@verizon.net
562-477-7444

3k 3k ok 3k 3k 3k 3k 3k >k 5k 3k 3k 3k 3k %k %k 5k sk 3k 3k >k %k >k 5k 3k 3k 3k %k 5k >k 3k 3k %k %k >k 5k 3k 3k %k 3%k 3k >k 3k >k 3%k 3k >k 5k >k 5k 3k 5%k 3k %k 3k >k 3%k %k %k 3k >k 5%k 3k 5%k 3k 3%k 3k %k 3%k >k 3%k 3k >k 5k >k 5k 3k 5%k 3k %k 3k >k 5%k 3k %k 3k >k 5k 3k 5%k 3k %k 3k %k 5% >k %k %k %k 3k %k 5% %k %k 3k *k *k k

FROM DISTRICT LEO CHAIR CHARDY LANG

I hope each of you had a great Thanksgiving filled with family, love, and rest. Now it is on to Christmas and then New Years. Can you
believe the year is speeding by? | am writing to let you know about Leo Day at Rose Float Decorating on the Lions Float. Here is the
important information:

Leo Day, December 27

~8 Leos from each club can register online--honor system, please respect this

~Advisors can sign up 8 slots for your club then turn in your student list to John Doogan, email below

~Shifts are 8am--3:30pm and 3:30--11pm.

~Need to wear closed toed shoes, no Ugg type boots.

~It is cold, so dress in layers that you don't mind getting dirty.

~Please read directions on the site for your Leos

~If slots are filled, you might want to consider working with you Lion Club

~You need to sign-up online for your Leo Club, please do not just show up with a group of unregistered kids because there
probably won't be room for them to decorate or work in the flower barn.

~Website to register is: http://signup.com/go/jrVZW4

Here is a note from the directors for this event (You may contact them if you have any questions):

Please go to http://lionsrosefloat.com/decorating.html to review rules

Attention to all Lions and Leos. We want the best experience for all our decorators but the Phoenix Decorating Company’s
“Crew Chief” has the final word on the Centennial Float. This will ensure that the float is completed on time, safely and
award winning. It is the crew chiefs’ job to find the best decorators on the best spots of the float in the proper sequence.
Work with your District coordinator to predetermine how you can help - do you feel that you are better at preparing flowers
or are you great with fine detail work? Our “Lions Float Decorator Coordinators” will work very hard to get everyone in the
float pavilion to do a job. For safety reasons we may not get everyone on the Lions Float due to maximum weight load,
supplies on hand or maximum attendance. District coordinators please work closely with the Lions Float Decorator
Coordinators to avoid issues - we will work with your group. Check the sign-up website regularly and if you have any
guestions or need special accommodations please contact the Lions Float Decorating Coordinators

Lion John Doogan, Director Lion Ken Bell, Director
Email: jdoogan7@icloud.com Email: bellk@acm.org
Phone: 714-913-3428 or 714-380-043 Cell Phone: 909-210-8671

Have a great Christmas season and | will see you on Leo Day decorating the float!!
~Blessings, Chardy Lang
4-L4 Leo District Advisor
chardylang@gmail.com
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FOOTHILL REGION CHAIR ANDY MEGAW
FOOTHILL ZONE A CHAIR TAMARA MARTIN

Here we are, fully engaged in the holiday season! The Clubs in Foothill Zone A continue “Joining Hands in Service.” Cucamonga District
Host, Upland Host and Ontario-Upland Lions Clubs continue to perform community service, collecting used eyeglasses and non-
perishable food items, as well as kids’ pajamas. We will be working more closely together in 2017 as a Zone, on projects to benefit our
communities. Stay tuned. Until next month, we wish you and yours a very Merry Christmas and a happy and prosperous New Year!

FOOTHILL ZONE B CHAIR MICHAEL SHAW

The Ontario Host Lions continue to “join hands in service” with their neighboring clubs by donating books to the Pomona Host Lions Club,
supporting the Ontario-Upland Lions Club with their Outback fundraiser, and working on a very special project with the Upland Host Lions
Club. The Chaffey Leos, along with club members, worked alongside the Upland Host Lions in the Upland Christmas parade. Each
November the club prepares for the holiday season by gathering hundreds of pounds of canned goods for the needy families throughout
the month. These families will receive around sixty pounds of food and a toy to help them through the holiday season. They also call
upon Santa to make a special visit to the students at Lincoln school in December. Their members will provide a wrapped present to each
student at that school which will be delivered by a very happy Santa and a helpful elf. After two moving, heartwarming and inspirational
military speakers, the Ontario Host Lions were honored at the 2" District Meeting by receiving the “Club Excellence Award for 2015-
2016." The club submitted a photo, taken by Michael Shaw, for the LCI Environmental photo contest. Lion Mike's photo was chosen to
represent the District at the MD4 Convention in February. This photo means a lot to the club for it is what Lionism is all about - With all
rainbows, you have to have rain and someone willing to help bring the light... We are looking forward to December to help our
community and provide service and a hand where ever it is needed...

The Pomona Host Lions Club has again had a busy month of service. It completed a highly successful food drive at Albertson’s with the
food and money going to God’s Pantry (part of the school district’s Family Support and Resource Center). Shoppers bought 91 bags of
groceries for the needy and also donated $314 in cash. Members are also cooking turkeys and serving the homeless at Thanksgiving.
Currently, the club is preparing for its series of Feeding the Homeless dinners twice a month at the Winter Homeless Shelter. The Lions’
Santa Cop Toy Drive was launched and will continue through December. The toys are given to needy children at a holiday party,
sponsored by the Pomona Police Department. The annual Sight for Success fundraising campaign was also kicked off. For $50, a sponsor
can purchase a pair of eyeglasses for a child who otherwise cannot afford vision care. The Lions Roar for Reading project is reviving up
with all books having been selected and purchased. The club soon will be holding distributions of books to the first graders at the nine
elementary schools with over 95% of their families living in poverty. For most of the children, the Lions’ gift will be the first book that they
actually own. The club’s other major literacy project, its Little Free Libraries, continues to be very active. Thank you to the District Lions
who donated books! During November, the club installed another Little Free Library at a laundromat. Finally this month, the club
continues to collect eyeglasses, made a donation to Guide Dogs for the Blind, made visitations to the Harbor Mesa and Upland Host Lions,
had two excellent programs (one by Lion Scott Quinlan on Guide Dogs for the Blind and the other by Lion Denny Mosier on the Do’s and
Don’ts of Making Presentations), supported a Boys’ and Girls’ Club fundraising dinner, and filled a table at the second District Meeting.




CONGRATULATIONS TO ONTARIO HOST LION MICHAEL SHAW-FOOTHILL REGION ZONE B CHAIR-
WHO PHOTOGRAPHED THE WINNING ENTRY FOR THE DISTRICT 4-L4 ENVIRONMENTAL PHOTO CONTEST!!

FOOTHILL ZONE C CHAIR DAVE STILWELL

The Chino Valley Lions purchased five pair of eyeglasses for adults from the California Friends in Sight vision screening in August. The
club also sponsored Cub Scout Pack #220 in Chino and provided a donation to the Pack in the amount of $1,000.00. In addition, the club
sponsored Boy Scout Troop #220, also in Chino, with a donation of $1,000.00. Good news, at District Governor Bob Susaeta’s visitation,
three new members were inducted into the Chino Valley Lions Club. They are Lion Debra Jackson, Lion Kristine Zara and Lion Mathew
Sukchen. The club looks forward to helping the new members join in providing service to the community as needed. The Chino Valley
Lions Club also are involved in a monthly roadside trash clean up with the some of the Boy Scouts from Troop #220 and they pick up
food from local grocery stores that are about to reach their coded expiration dates and donate the items to the local food bank, to be
given to those in need.

Diamond Bar Breakfast Lions have sponsored their fourth Leos Club, called the Diamond Bar Community Leos Club. The club held their
first recruitment at Northminister Presbyterian Church on September 12th. Great work! On Sept 15th, it was City of Diamond Bar Day at
the LA County Fair in Pomona and many Lions and Leos participated in the Fair Parade. Lion Debbie Avila-Matt was honored as the
Diamond Bar Adult Community Hero and Leo Cyrus Hung was the Youth Community Hero. Congratulations to both individuals! Lion
Sergio Gonzalez, who is the club’s Eyeglasses Recycling Chair, collected 500 pair of eyeglasses and Lion Jack Tanaka collected 31 pair.
Twelve members attended the second District Meeting in November. Our Lions Club hosted a "Leos Social Night." It was really nice to
have so many Lions meet with the Leos from Lorbeer Middle School, Community Leos and Diamond Bar High School. Recent Leos
activities include helping several elementary schools with their carnivals/fall festivals, introduction to Lions Clubs International
Centennial projects and writing thank you cards and letters to our military veterans which were delivered by fourteen Diamond Bar High
School Leos with the help of other Leos from the District to the veterans at the Long Beach Veterans Hospital. We supported the
Pomona Valley Boys and Girls Club Gala which was a very nice affair. On November 14th, four of our members also supported the
Ontario Upland Lions’ Outback Steakhouse Restaurant fundraiser. Our Lions Club was a table sponsor and supported the Diamond Bar
Community Foundation Holiday Gala on November 19th. We continue to meet to plan our future fundraiser, "Drumming for Kids" on
February 12, 2017. Please see the flyer in this issue of The Forum. Lions Jack and Wanda Tanaka had 77 Diamond Bar High School Leos
participate in a canned food drive for local food banks for Diamond Canyon Christian Church and Inland Valley Hope Partners held at
Sycamore Canyon Park on November 23rd. They collected over 300 cans of food. Our Lions Club participated in the Lions Peace Poster
Contest. It was a beautiful poster. Thank you to winning student Venice from Chaparral Middle School's Art Class. 20 Diamond Bar High
School Leos participated in the Lions Young Leaders in Service Awards Program. 13 earned the Silver Seal Certificates and 7 earned the
Gold Seal Certificates. We are now planning our Christmas Social for December.

Two members of the Walnut Lions Club made the trip to Camp Teresita Pines for their Open House on September 10th. At the event,
the two members presented a $1,000.00 donation to the camp which is the third Installment of a five year commitment as sponsorship
for a cabin. On Sept 15th, six members of the club participated in the Huntington Beach Host Lions annual Oktoberfest. A great time
was had by all attending the event. The Walnut Lions Club participated in the annual Walnut Family Festival on October 8th. Seven
Lions with 25 Leo Club members helped served breakfast and a lunch of hotdogs to over 400 customers. They raised $1,077 for
breakfast and lunch and additionally raised $202 selling Kettle Corn. They also collected 100 pair of eyeglasses from the Walnut Senior
Center. And the club has officially changed its name to the Walnut Lions Club!




ORANGE REGION CHAIR LARRY ROTTWEILER

Merry Christmas and Happy Holidays to all. Hard to believe the year is half over. Or is it half full?
There is plenty of time left to complete all the projects that we promised to complete. Time to
start thinking about your New Year’s resolutions. My favorite saying is “How do you eat an
Elephant?”... “One bite at a time.” Take a minute and it will turn into hours, hours into days. Don’t
get overwhelmed and you will get more accomplished. Let’s see what we can complete in 2017.
DG Bob has told us many times that the Lions are not a contest. All of the clubs need to help each
other and see what we can accomplish together. Ask for help. Every member of the cabinet, and
many of the clubs would be glad to help in projects, programs, or just basic running of a club.

ORANGE ZONE A CHAIR WALT ROUNTREE

The Brea Host Lions have five hefty members who dress up as Santa Claus this time of year and raise money by being

a personal rent-a-Santa as well as volunteer at the city tree lighting ceremony and Brea Line. They are also active in
collecting food for the needy for the BCEC. 250 eyeglasses were brought to the last District Meeting. They donate
funds to Crittenton Center, Diabetic Kids, B.O. High School Cheerleaders and Western Youth. They will need help
from other OC Lions clubs in publicizing the OC North-South All-Star Football Game next year. They did not sell
nearly enough tickets and programs and had to draw on reserves to donate to their causes. Brea Host Lions plan to
work at the Girl Scout Pancake breakfast in January. They will attend Lions Tribute Day at the City of Hope and in
April will help clean up the city on Love Brea Day and help sponsor the Police and Fire Games. At Bonanza Day they

raise funds and participate at a Father's Day Car Show. Brea will host a Student Speaker Contest.

The Fullerton Host Lions sponsored a conference on textbooks at the Fullerton Library November 2nd which drew 100 people. This
was a lot considering game 7 of the World Series was on television. Members of the public will be able to read advance copies of the
history books in order to suggest corrections to them. In May 2017 they will be approved by the state of California. We had many
responses from attendees and others who wish to participate in this review. This was the second education conference we have
sponsored. On November 11th, 9 Leos from Fullerton went with 2 Lions to the Long Beach VA Hospital to deliver handmade cards to
the vets in gratitude for their service to the country. We also packed 30 shoeboxes with toiletries, stationery items and toys for
Operation Christmas Child to bring joy to youngsters in 3rd world countries who get no presents. 27 youngsters participated in our
Peace Poster contest this year. The club's winning poster was so good it should have won the International Contest, but lost the
district. 500 pair of glasses were collected. President Marc Poli is planning many things for the upcoming year. Our Leo Clubs will help
to decorate the Lions Rose Float and are collecting warm clothes and pajamas for the needy. Two club members helped out at the
Anaheim Convention Center Health Fair this month. We will participate in the Student Speaker Contest, Airport Day, the city parade,
Faces of Fullerton, and hold a Putting Tournament. Our chess program in the schools is ongoing and we will again sponsor the City
Chess Tournament. Our President, Marc Poli, is attending the Centennial Lions Convention in Chicago.

The La_Habra Host Lions report that they served breakfast to over 200 local veterans on Veterans Day and participated in a special
program. They are now collecting food for the annual food drive. More than 300 funnel cakes were sold at the Tamale Festival and
they collected 250 eyeglasses. Three Lions including Lorna Badame donated blood products to the City of Hope. Visitation Chair
Christy Wyant set up a visitation to Seal Beach which fifteen members attended. Vice District Governor Randy McMillan and Region
Chair Larry Rottweiler along with six other club members attended second District Meeting.

ORANGE ZONE B CHAIR MIKE SMITH

The Orange County Costa Rica Lions celebrated their 25th anniversary this month with DG Bob and 1st VDG Judy in
attendance. Orange Lions President Allan Wasch was proud to present a Membership Key Award to District
Governor/Orange Lion Bob Susaeta for bringing new members into the club. Yes, you lead by example.

drange County Costa Rica Lions

. .. - - ’ N o X A
‘.L'q_," Nosotros Servimos £

“MWe Sermve™ .)u‘/‘ 5

G Lf %




ORANGE ZONE C CHAIR MARCELLA MCSORLEY

Laura Ellsworth led this annual activity where we set up the chairs and donate our sound system for the Veterans Day
ceremony in Eisenhower Park. We rented 100 chairs as well. Lions helping included: Laura Ellsworth, Les Shobe, Bev
Bonney, Gunny, Margie Garcia and Frank Hall.

This annual event brings many volunteers from all over the Seal Beach community to cook and serve Thanksgiving dinner to the elderly
and others that do not have a place to go on Thanksgiving Day. Lions contributed as hostesses, cooks, decorators, servers, photographers,
and drivers.

Several Seal Beach Lions and Leos supported the Chamber of Commerce’s Tree Lighting Event on November 26th. The event included a
tree lighting ceremony, snow for the kids, musical groups, food, and a visit by Santa. It was a blustery rain filled evening but that did not
stop 900+ families from joining in the fun. Lions worked in many capacities including logistics, crowd control, security, Santa's helper and
the Master of Ceremonies. In addition to the tree lighting, the Lions clock decorations and lights were unveiled to the delight of the
public.
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Centennial Blue House work and decorating-in November, a total of 18 hours were expended working on the Centennial House and
decorating for the holidays. This includes meeting with the city, lighting, decorating, inside house work and planning for Phase Il. Lions:
Scott Newton, Esther Kenyan, Mark Newton, Deb Machen. Twelve Seal Beach Lions joined Leos from Village Bible Academy in the middle
of the night to set up a water station along the race route and serve water to runners while cheering them on.

The Garden Grove Host Lions participated in the LCl Peace Poster Contest on November 16th. The Club contest winner out of ten posters
submitted was 13-year old Clarissa Munoz who attends the 8th grade at Ralston Intermediate School in Garden Grove.

They also celebrated the birthday of their oldest member, Walt Mahler, at the club’s November 16 meeting. Walt turns 99 this month and
the Club sang him a rousing Happy Birthday and enjoyed his birthday cake. Walt is a Veteran of WWII, having served in the US Army in the
European Theatre of that conflict. He has been an active member of the Garden Grove Host Lions since 1975 and regularly attends our
Club's weekly meetings. Walt will celebrate his birthday by going skydiving - the third year in a row he has done so!




SADDLEBACK REGION CHAIR CHRIS BARR

HAPPY HOLIDAYS FROM SUPER SADDLEBACK! We've had six super-charged months under the leadership of District
Governor Bob Susaeta. Let’s take time to be thankful for what we have, the time we can spend with our families, and
to prepare for 2017. | look forward to visiting more clubs and zone meetings in the next couple of months. Together
there is absolutely nothing that we cannot accomplish! Thank you all for what you have done. Your Lion spirit roars
loudly!!

SADDLEBACK ZONE A CHAIR MARK PIVA

We had representatives from every club in our Zone attend the second Zone Meeting. It was a great event focused

on club activities and the efforts each club is making to recruit new members. Harbor Mesa Lions added 3 new
members YTD and Huntington Beach Host added 10. At the end of the last Lions year, Costa Mesa Newport Harbor
added 11. Huntington Beach and Costa Mesa added members through the formation of two new branch clubs, OC
Champions Lions and Laguna Beach Riviera Lions. Branch Clubs are a great way to develop interest in Lions by
stepping outside the norm. The OC Champions Lions is a club focused solely on helping Special Olympics of OC and

the Laguna Beach Riviera Lions are focused on renewing the legacy of the former Laguna Lions club.

Overall the Zone is showing an 8.51% growth in membership since the start of the Lions year. A key result of the Zone Meeting is the
creation of an ad hoc committee of 2 members from each club which will look at proposed projects such as a joint fundraiser or
community service project which will benefit the community and help promote the clubs in the Zone. One idea, among others, is to
host a Lions Family Film Festival. If you are interested in being a part of the committee, please send me an email letting me know —
mapiva0l@gmail.com. Let’s keep up the good work.

The Costa Mesa Newport Harbor Lions continue to donate money from the last Fish Fry to local organizations. The beneficiaries are
asked to come to a club meeting to receive their donation and discuss what their group is doing. This is a change from past efforts
where the club gathered all beneficiaries together for a single event to distribute the donations. Save the Date: the club will be
celebrating its 90™ year of service to the community, tentatively scheduled for April 27, 2017; more information will be made available
soon. In terms of membership, the club is focusing on encouraging educators to join the club.

The Laguna Beach Riviera Lions have been active as well. They participated in a 5K run handing out water to runners and took part in
an event for the Laguna Beach Pantry. They are looking for Lions interested in representing Lions in the annual Laguna Beach Patriots
Day Parade in March. For more information, contact Lion Justin Myers, jmeventslb@gmail.com.

Costa Mesa Orange Coast Lions President Walden Hughes, at the Zone Meeting, spoke about the need to find new ways to promote
Lions throughout the area, especially for clubs which may be having trouble growing. He proposed that the Zone get behind a project
that all the clubs could take part in to raise funds and awareness for Lions. The attendees agreed this is a great idea and to form an ad
hoc committee to make it happen (see information above). President Walden also mentioned an event being held on March 11, 2017
at the Long Beach Veterans Hospital where a presentation of the radio version of “It’s a Wonderful Life” will celebrate 70 years.
Admission is free.

The Harbor Mesa Lions Club’s annual Fashion Show at the Costa Mesa Country Club was a great success. Normally a Springtime event,
this year it was held in the Fall with a holiday themed show. 85 guests attended and the fashions were sponsored by Dress Barn. At
the event, the club collected pajamas for children who are in the care of the county. Thanksgiving-themed centerpieces were made for
the Sub-Acute Care Facility. 906 eyeglasses were collected and brought to the last District Meeting.

Huntington Beach Host Lions went on their sort of annual Laughlin trip. The sold-out excursion included Lions from several clubs and
friends of Lions who traveled on the party bus for a weekend of relaxation and golf. A scavenger hunt was held for those who did not
golf, sending participants all around Laughlin gathering items and performing tasks. Kudos to Lion Eric Halsey and his wife Sue for once
again chairing this event. 847 eyeglasses and 12 hearings aids were collected this month. While November was a bit quiet, the club is
gearing up for several activities in December including Breakfast with Santa at Murdy Park and a pancake breakfast for volunteers at
the Autism Speaks walk-a-thon.
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The OC Champions Lions Club, along with HBH Lions, volunteered as lane monitors for the Special Olympics Fall Regional Games
Bowling Tournament. Over 450 bowlers participated in this tournament. The OC Champions Lions will be holding its first ever event
on January 29, 2017. It is a Softball Clinic in Fountain Valley open to all Special Olympic athletes and intellectually disabled people
interested in learning more about softball. The goal is to encourage more participation in this team event. Contact Lion President Mike
Zozaya for more details and to find out how you can become involved - mazumpire@yahoo.com.

SADDLEBACK ZONE B CHAIR SUSIE MCINTOSH

Happy Holidays Lions! During this season of giving, family and friends, | am so thankful for all of you. As Lions, we are
so Blessed! We have many opportunities to reach out and make a positive difference in the lives of others, and we
do. Being fortunate enough to have the time, the heart and the drive to serve as Lions is the greatest gift! Take time
to reflect on your Blessings, and know that you are appreciated by so many.

Our Thanksgiving Dinner and Dancing Party is a big event for the Chinese American Lions every year. It is co-hosted with the Chamber
of Commerce, Dentists and Doctors Association and is always attended by around 400 guests. President Lydia Chang and Minnie Chu
were responsible for the evening and made it a wonderful evening full of entertainment. Lions Eddie Young and Morgan Huang
attended the second District Meeting in November where Morgan announced that the Chinese American Lions are supporting the
Asian American Senior Citizen Service Center in two ways: Chick-fil-A calendar sales and the New Year’s Eve Gala. Please see the
flyers in this issue.

The Tustin Lions Club has enjoyed gatherings, visitors, celebrations and serving throughout November. They’ve made their annual
contributions to Tustin PD in the form of dollars toward the Santa Sleigh Program and toys to the Santa Cop Program. Members
enjoyed the annual Peace Poster Contest Program, where three local middle school children presented beautiful posters and received
awards. 2015/16 President Susie and Secretary Linn were honored to receive the Centennial Excellence Award and a 100% Secretary
Key from LCI! And to demonstrate to our community that they are happy to serve, several members volunteered to hand out food to
the needy at the City Of Tustin sponsored Second Harvest Food Bank event on November 22nd.
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SADDLEBACK ZONE C CHAIR JOHN ULRICH

The Laguna Niguel Lions finish up the month of November with great expectations for the coming month and year. Membership
continues to be a focus for the club as we reach out to perspective new members. We have closed on one new member and at
least one more has made a commitment for a December start date joining. Also, we may have found a member for the Mission
Viejo Lions as we partner with our neighbor clubs. Lion Micky Scholte, the club senior member, continues to perform his
exceptional efforts collecting used eye glasses. During November, Micky has collected 610 used eyeglasses and 210 cases. Since
July 1st Micky has collected 3,539 glasses and 1,494 used cases with a revised upward target of 8,000 for the year. Micky
continues to maintain his high level of effort almost single handedly within our area by maintaining relationships, encouraging
club members to find used glasses and his lifelong Lion dedication.

Zone Chair Lion John Ulrich continues his book collection effort partnering with the Laguna Niguel Libraries, Laguna Niguel Senior
Center and Pomona Host Lions to donate children’s books to the Little Free Libraries. Laguna Niguel Lions look forward to
assisting and partnering with Pomona Host in the effort to promote children literacy. John passed on six large boxes of children’s
books to the Pomona Lions at the second District Meeting. The Little Free Library nonprofit estimates that 50,000 book exchange
locations have been established throughout the world with 35.5 million books being shared per year or 10 million more than are in
the New York Public Library system. Thank you Pomona Host, great effort. Kids for Vision, Illumination and Laguna Niguel Lions
will have a full agenda of vision clinics throughout the community at several elementary schools and homeless shelters. Our next
Vision clinic will occur on December 3rd at the Lighthouse Church for the homeless located in Costa Mesa. Several members have
signed up for this special event. All Lions are welcome to participate.

Orange County Outreach presented during our regular meeting this past month. The non-profit shared some impressive
information as member’s donated nonperishable food and made cash donations. We hope to expand our partnership with
Orange County Outreach in the months ahead. We have taken on the sponsorship of two families with holiday meals and support.
We will continue the effort with food donations during the holiday season. The club has entered into a partnership with the
Laguna Niguel Botanical Preserve as we have funded our first Legacy project for the year to celebrate the Lion centennial. Lion
members participated during the November planting day as we work to expand our relationship with the Preserve with several
hands on projects such as Earth day, Planting Day and more. Also, we are encouraging members, family and friends to join the
nonprofit in support of their efforts during the year with support from our city council and Lion member and city mayor, Laurie
Davies.

The Laguna Niguel Lions continue to support the city’s Military Support Nonprofit during the year and years
past. We are now working on the collection of toys and donation of gift cards in support of the approx. 1,800
active duty service members of the 1% Battalion, 4™ Marines and the USS Stockdale. The toy donation effort
assists the Laguna Niguel Military Support Committee’s goal to ensure each child (K-12) receives a large
selection of toys or gift cards. Military Support committee members and Lions will celebrate with the Marines
and Navy families as Santa passes out the toys to the excited kids. Parents are smiling as we all are. Great time
during this holiday season.

Several Lions are looking forward to attending the Newport Beach Hawaiian Lions Annual Christmas boat Parade Party on
December 14" in support of their fundraising efforts and having a wonderful time with our Newport Beach Hawaiian friends. We
are also holding our own club holiday party at Aventura Yacht Club in the Dana Point harbor on December 12th. $25.00 per
attendee and all are welcome.

This past month Mission Viejo Lion, Cherie Steijn, (red hair) participated in a sculpting for the blind course that is offered at the
Potocky World Cup Center in Mission Viejo. She also personally arranged lunch for all participants and volunteers (including
former mayor Trish Kelley) for the next month. The Sculpting for the Blind class was the initiative of retired teacher Anne
Sansregret, a dedicated Mission Viejo volunteer. Classes run eight weeks and are held on Thursdays from 12-2PM. Lion Cherie
was inspired and touched by the enthusiasm of the volunteers and participants. This class is a refreshing social activity that pulled
all participants out of their isolation!!




Are you looking to have some fun and learn about a new
culture? Spend 10 days on an adventure?

Join us by hosting a student July 26 - August 6, 2017

Students arrive on the 26™ of July from up North or Japan. As a

district we fundraise to cover the cost of Disneyland, Knott’s,
Whale Watching, A day trip to Hollywood and San Diego for the
students.

We need you to host the students in your home, have a bed for
them to sleep in and provide meals not part of the YEP
adventure. We HOPE you will join us on our outings, but it is

not required.

For details about how to join please contact

Diane Quinlan: 714-623-1439 or mrsquinlan@hotmail.com
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Drawing On
December 10

$10 - 1 Ticket .
$20 - 3 TiCke"s o K . Winner need not be present

Winner will be announced at
Tustin Lions
toliday Boutique
300 Centennial Way
Tustin
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This beautiful “Christmas Joy Treg” quilt was handmade and quilted by Tustin
Lions Judy Siegel and Susie Mcintosh. The mother-daughter team has been
designing and making quilts together for 15 years. This quilt was designed
and made to be raffled off at our First Annual Holiday Craft Boutique, which is
being held in conjunction with The City of Tustin Christmas Tree Lighting
Ceremony on December 9, 2016.

All proceeds will be donated back to local charities.

Holiday Boutique Hours
Friday, December 9 - 4pmto 9pm  Saturday, December 10 - Sam to 4pm

For more info contact tustinhostlions @agmail.com or 657-229-0246




Centennial Rose Float Opportunity Package
625 Stained Glass Raffle Tickets
Banner Patch
4 Rose Float Pins

ALL FOR $250.00

Purchase 2017 Centennial Rose Float Opportunity Package
PDG PJ Smith
166 N. Starflower Brea, CA 92821
PH: (714) 996-2950 or E-mail:

Lions Opportunity Drawing
to benefit

Guide Dogs for the Blind

San Diego Vacation™®

Villas on the Green — Welk Resort

Sleeps 8 = 2- Bedrooms = 2 Baths = Near all major attractions =
7 - Nights - Jul 22 - 29, 2017

$10 each

Drawing on May 20, 2017 at Lions District 4-L4 Convention

Welk Resorts San Diego is a gorgeous destination resort for vacations, retreats, and
family gatherings. The resort has five separate recreation centers, eight pools featuring
watersides. interactive splash zones, and resort activities for all ages. Villas on The
Green, overlooks The Fountains (executive golf course) and is a short walk from The
Oaks (a three par course).

Villas on the Greens offers a flexible 1.405 square foot. two-bedroom deluxe floor plan.
You will appreciate the special features like Mnally-equipped kitchens, double-headed
showers in the bathrooms. wall-mounted TVs with DVD players. and more.

Welk Resort is close to all major San Diego area attractions such as San Diego Zoo's
Safari Park. Legoland, Sea World, numerous golf courses and beautiful beaches,

For more information, contact Lion Scott Quanlan, goott gquunlancsbotooall com, 714-200-3964

T Winner need not be present 1o win — All proceeds go to Gukde Dogs for the DRnd




BE A PART OF LCT'S 100 YEAR HISTORY -

SIGN UP TO DECORATE

THE LION'S CENTENNIAL FLOAT
FOR THE ROSE PARADE!

2017 Lions Float Decorating Schedule (Lions Only)

Day & Date (2016)

Shift

Lions District

Dry Decoration

Saturday, December 3

Phoenix Decorating is closed

Saturday, December 10

9:00AM to 1:00PM

District 4-L2
(4-L6 Leos assist)

Saturday, December 10

1:00PM to 5:00PM

District 4-L1

Saturday, December 17

9:00AM to 1:00FPM

District 4-A3

Saturday, December 17

1:00PM to 5:00PM

District 4-L4

Floral Decoration

Monday, December 26

8:00AM to 2:30PM

District 4-L.3

Monday, December 26

2:30PM to 9:00PM

District 4-L5

Tuesday, December 27

8:00AM to 3:30PM

Leo Day

Tuesday, December 27

3:30PM to 11:00PM

Leo Day

Wednesday, December 28

8:00AM to 2:30PM

District 4-L1

Wednesday, December 28

3:30PM to 11:00PM

District 4-L5
(4-L3 assist)

Thursday, December 29

8:00AM to 3:30PM

District 4-L4

Thursday, December 29

3:30PM to 11:00PM

District 4-L.2

Friday, December 30

8:00AM to 2:30PM

District 4-A3

Friday, December 30

3:30PM to 11:00PM

District 4-L3
(4-L5 assist)

Saturday, December 31

8:00AM to 3:30PM

Open

Saturday, December 31

3:30PM to Finish

Open

Clean Up/Touch Up

Sunday, January 15t

6:00AM to Finish

Crew Chief Invites

Please use the following link to sign-up for float decorating:

http://signup.com/qo/jrVZW4



http://signup.com/go/jrVZW4

PLEASE SUPPORT OUR DISTRICT PROJECT!

THE 2017 Z0W CALENIAR
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AASCSC is selling Chick-fil-A calendars. Each calendar includes a preloaded Chick-fil-A
card with 12 great offers for FREE in 2017! (Value over $40). Each calendar is $9.

January: Bowl of Hearty Chicken Soup or Chicken Tortilla Soup
February: Chick-n-Minis or Greek Y
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Mazxch: Any Size Coca-Cola Beverage or Dasani n pAlN GRM
Bottled Water
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April: Mystery Offer

May: 8-Count Classic or Grilled Nuggets

June: Large Waffle Fry and Any size Coca-Cola or
Dasani Bottled Water

July: Small Hand-Spun Milkshake

August: Mystery Offer

September: Mystery Offer

October: Any Size Coca-Cola Beverage or Dasani

Bottled Water
Novemberx: Chick-n-Strips

December: Your Choice of Chick-fil-A Sandwich or Spicy Sandwich or Grilled Sandwich

Our principal mission statement “is dedicated to increasing the awareness of
the needs of the Asian American elderly, assisting their access to essential
health care and social services, and promoting a dignified living the
community”. AASCSC is a service and advocacy organization entrusted to
serve, protect, and celebrate senior citizens. We are determined to help
seniors lead independent, meaningful, and dignified lives by building a stronger and
healthier community thorough direct services, policy advocacy, and capacity building.

Please send payment to AASCSC 850 N. Birch Street Santa Ana, CA 92701. Checks
may be made out to AASCSC. If you have any questions please email: aascsc@aascsc.org
AASCSC is a 501(c)3 non-profit organization. Federal Tax ID #33-0396096
Name: Phone:
Email:
Address:
Number of Calendars: Total ($9.00 per calendar)

Frazpid




IT’S TIME FOR SANTA!
BREA LIONS CLUB ANNUAL

RENT-A-SANTA!

FUNDRAISER
Call to schedule Santa for your party or
family gathering

Now through December 24, 2016

Call 714-318-0069 or email ggeelsgirl 2468 @mmail com to inguire or book
Santa for your event.

Proceeds go to local charitable organizations

Sponsored by
Brea Lions Club




TUSTIN LIONS PRESENT
First Annual Holida Yy Boutique
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In conjunction with The City of Tustin
CLIFTON C. MILLER CENTER Christmas Tree Lighting Ceremony

Friday, December 9, 2016

Saturday, December 10, 2016
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The Newport Beach
Hawaiian Lions Club
“A Very Mele Kalikimaka”

The Newport Beach Hawatian Lions Club
For Thewr Annual Christmas Boat Parade Party
And zoth Anniversary Celebration
Wednesday, December 14", 2016 at 6 pm
Newport Beach Yacht Club
1099 Bayside Drive - (949) 760-0221

Prime Rib, Salmon and Chicken Dinner

Live Music & Dancing Will Fill the Air
R.S. V.2, by Dec 7, 2016 Hawasian Attire thwnaf
Lion Sally (949) 644-6105 $65 per Person
Mail Checks to NBHEC ~ 125 Lessay, Newport Coast, CA 92657
Seating is Limited
Complimentary Parking/Shuttle Service, Newport Dunes Resort Marina

Event to Benefit Local Charities
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Fellow Lions, please invite your relatives, co-workers and friends to join us for our New Year’s Eve Countdown Charity Party hosted by
the Asian American Senior Citizen Service Center and co-hosted by most of the major Taiwanese organizations in Orange County. This
party will be conducted in English and is a nice opportunity to learn more about Taiwanese/Chinese culture. Tickets are $100 before
12/15 (please see the flyer below) -this is a tax deductible expense and a wonderful way to do charity while enjoying a night of fun
including singing and dancing with entertainment and wine.

We also have opportunities for sponsors to support the advertisement for the program book. Please see the form below for details and
please let me know if you have any questions.

Happy Holidays!

Morgan Huang, Club Secretary

Chinese American Lions Club - Orange County
562-316-4919
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Asian American Senior Citizens Service Center

2016-17 New Year’s Eve Gala
EERERS
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December 31, 2016 (Saturday)

6:30 PM 12/31/2016 - 0:30 AM 1/1/2017

Anahemm Mamiott Suites (Crystal Ballroom)

12015 Harbor Blvd., GG, CA 92840

Chicken & Salmon Combmation (Vegetanan dish optional)

Song, Dance, Live Band, Raffle & Auction, Countdown Champagne Toast and more
Formal/Semi-Formal

Free in guest Self-Parking area

$125/Guest ($100/Guest for early birds paid by 12/15/16 or $1,000/table sponsors)
$10,000 Platinum VIP Table ($1.000/guest or 10 complementary tickets/table)

$ 5,000 Gold VIP Table ($500/guest or 10 complementary tickets/table)
$ 2,000 Silver VIP Table ($200/guest or 10 complementary tickets/table)

(Check Payable to: AASCSC, a 501 (c) 3 charitable organization, Tax #: 33-0396096)

For ticket contact: Angela C Wang (714) 330-2826; Fannie Ma (714) 655-8762
Ruth Ding (949) 218-8296; Frank Sun (949) 462-0177
Jennifer S Wang (714) 560-8877
( Special rate of over-night hotel room stay may be offered for attendees )

Event Honorable Sponsors: TAWA Charitable Foundation, The David and Diana Sun Foundation
Co-hosted by: AASCSC, CALCOC, LAGLC, NOCCS, NTUAASC, NWA, OCCACC,
0OCCCC, SCCCAICS, TBALA, TBAOC, TCCOC, TMDAOC, UCAA/YCS, UCLC

Counting Blessings and Celebrating New Year
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SPONSORSHIP FORM FOR PROGRAM

New Year’s Eve Gala

December 31, 2016
Marriott Anaheim Suites Hotel

Co-hosted by

AASCSC, CALCOC, LAGLC, NOCCS, NTUAASCSC, NWA, OCCACC, OCCCC, SCCCA/ICS,
TBALA, TBAOC, TCCOC, TMDAOC, UCAA/YCS, UCLC

Event Program Book Order (Ad/Photo/Greeting Message)
Proceeds raised from this event will benefit AASCSC’s critical programs/services

Premium Full Page (Color):
Outside Back Cover 7 %" wide x 10" high
Inside Front Cover 7% widex10™ high
T Inside Back Cover 7% wide x10” high
Inside pages (Color):
Full Page 7 %" wide x10” high
Half Page 7 %" wide x 5" high
14 Page 3 %" wide x 5" high
1/8 Page Business card size or
Footnotes (7 %" wide x1” high)

** To place order, please contact Jegnifer. Y. Wans@3ascsc.ore. All dimensions are approximate. **

Please submit camera-ready artwork to aascsc@aascsc.org by 12/8/2016

Advertiser Name:

Address:

Phone: E-mail:
Contact Name: Signature:
Amount paid: Check #:

Referred by (YA: or )

Yes No
*** please make all checks payable to AASCSC, memo noted “NYE Ad” ***

AASCSC is a 501(c) 3 Non-Profit Organization, Tax ID #33-0396096
AASCSC 850 N. Birch Street, Santa Ana, CA g2701-3977
Telephone: 714-560-8877 Facebook.com/aascsc




DISTRICT 4L4 ANNUAL

MELVIN JONES DINNER

Join us on Saturday January 14™ to honor our
newest Melvin Jones Fellows

Orange County Mining Company

$45 Per Person - Beef, Salmon or Vegetarian
10000 S. Crawford Canyon Road - Orange, CA 92705
Cocktails 5:30 PM — Dinner 6:00 PM
Guest Speaker: Council Chair Davi Radtke

Awards Presented by: IPDG Ken Myers & DG Bob Susaeta

Please RSVP with Dinner Choice and send your money to:
Cabinet Treasurer Carol Linehan@ - cadl8029@yahoo.com
4729 Rey Drive — Huntington Beach, CA 92649 — 714-846-2478

i

Clubs, RSVP’s are needed for the dinner. Please RSVP to Lion Carol Lineman, District
Treasurer, by January 7th. Cost is $45 per person. Please indicate your choice of beef,
salmon or vegetarian with RSVP. Date is Saturday January 14th at the Orange County
Mining Company. Cocktails at 5:30 — dinner at 6:00 PM. You may call Carol at 714-
846-2478 or email her at cadl8029@yahoo.com. Checks should be payable to Lions
District 4-L4 and sent to Carol at 4729 Rey Drive, Huntington Beach, CA 92649.



mailto:cadl8029@yahoo.com

Ducicating én owun Fulurne Chrough Senuice

Dato: September 13, 2016

Fraom: Liaons District 4-14 TRE Cammittes
To! District 4 L4 Club Presidents

Dear Lions Club President,

As wa begin the 2016-17 Lions yvear, and In support of District Governor Lion Bob
Susaets, the Teen Recognitiaon Cammittes (TRPF) would like to announce the
avallability of the new, revisod Teon Rocognition Program Candidate Application,
and request that your club seok 6 worthy studont whose valuntearism, grades
and drug. tobacco and alcohal free IHestyle decm him or her worthy of
recagnition and reward. Enclosed here is an application, which can be copied, or
which can be received by requesting coples through the TRE coammittes,

Thank vou for your intarest in support of the future of our nation,
Hank Garcla, TRP Chair
The 2016-17 THP Committpe:

Hank Garcia, Chalrman Layee Meajlas, Foothill Region
Hunk Lopez, Orange Keglon Jennifer Keldar, Saddieback Region

Teen Recognition Program
Llons Clubs Intermationsl Eristrace 4 - L4

Vi *Tuan Recomnd S tg emarionsl ENsirict 4-6La B recommies, s prpsort
ned reward feens for their volumeer le. hip effort £ prownationeg an alcabol, tobscco and dreg - Trew
ifemiyle, leadingg by cxampde, Applicants srust bse high » wWith s GPA or 2.0 or abowe

Candidate Application (please prants

Date Age =
Name Telwphone
Address

Citvy Zip Code
Schaol B ek B g School Telephons
Mloase include the following witls the application:

L A pernonal Lbograpivy tha N R Y B re vt resar ks s aloolid, i
Sther dvus fowe lleeryla. b

2 A stsermventt Bt € xpre sy Soeligs crnmgg the porsomst boeoetits gatmed foom yosr ol s [

B A Kbt o Becnnl WAL g G ALY oS ar bl b Wl B ke B s el s @ s beries  Please stone The Tesuctis oof
B

S st Whers of recevumencdation. Accoeptabie | » IRy b fromm g wisos s LLAon Advisos | only ), tem s amct
Commasiors Who Binve st with o I your voluniees sorviscs . Lotwars faanaly swmbwors will ot bo constaer st

Pleane pe the " of your letters of reconunendastion:

Namae: Telephane
Addreas:

City — — - State
Relationship to applicant

Telephone

Stare

Tetephone

State T
Nelationahig 1o

Send applioation, ographoy, stetement, 1ist aond letters of cocommendation o the following addeess o later then
Tuesday, Januury 246, 2017:

Lions Toen Recognition Program , ATT. HL Garcis .0, Box GAT 1, Bucna Park, Ca SOGR22 (7 14-S25.8055)
cmail Uor nformational prarposces only) hanbkselsoociemmal coen

All tnformation will be used only us part of the Teen Reoognition Progrum and will be treated confidontial
This formn may be coplod as necded.




3rd 2016/2017 4-L4 District Meeting
TRIBUTE TO OUR PAST DISTRICT GOVERNORS

SATURDAY, JANUARY 28, 2017
TUSTIN RANCH GOLF COURSE

12442 Tustin Ranch Road, Tustin, CA. 92782

7:45 AM - 8:45 AM we will have a EI‘ESEI"I'I!H“GH on LEEdEfShiE
EF'ESEntEd b! PCC Liz Crooke

Cost: $25 per Person
Registration Starts 7:30 AM - GMT Meeting 7:45 AM

Breakfast & District Meeting 9:00AM

Clubs are asked to bring a raffle prize with a minimum value of $25.00
District will provide $100 CASH

Vol g gvy L VL ey ANy Fr '.*.

Cost 1» $28 after 010517 or for NON.

Club Name:

Number Attending: Amount enclosed:

Make checks payable to Lions District 4-14.

Please RSVP Via Email with names of those attending before JANUARY 5th deadline

Please send payments to Diane Quinlan, Cabinet Secretary at
9206 La Paloma Ave, Fountain Valley CA 92708.

Email: mrsquinlan@hotmail.com
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“Ride the FIils” o the
2017 Lions Club International Canvention
Chicageo, IL

Reservation Details

Tuesday, June 27, 2017 departs Emeryville, CA at 9:10 a.m.
Thursday, June 29, 2017 arrives at Chicago, IL at 2:50 p.m.

Roomette
$750/double occupancy ($375.00 each)
$149.40 Rail Fare fee (each)

*$524.40 per person

Bedroom
$1385/double occupancy ($692.50 each)
$149.40 Rail Fare fee (each)

*$841.90 per person

Family Room

$1123/double occupancy ($561.50 each)
$149.40 Rail Fare fee (each)

*$710.90 per person

Accessible Room
$1014/double occupancy ($507 each)
$149.40 Rail Fare fee (each)

*$656.40 per person
*Price includes all meals

FULL PAYMENT DUE BY FEBRUARY 6, 2017




LIONS CLUBS INTERNATIONAL
98™ ANNUAL MD-4 CONVENTION
HOLIDAY INN, REDDING, CALIFORNIA
February 10 — 12, 2017
Use one form for EACH registrant. Please PRINT or TYPE. No telephone registrations accepted.

CLUB NAME DISTRICT
CURRENT OFFICE IN CLUBDISTRICT/INTERNATIONAL
NAME NAME ON BADGE
ADDRESS Iy STATE _ 7P
PHONE EMAIL

1. Choose Your Package Postmarked Postmarked  Registration Paid
By 12/31/16 After 12/31/16 at Convention

SUPER SAVER PACKAGE [ s230 [ s275 O s310

(Includes all seven a la carte items)

a la carte

Registration (required)

Convention Pin

Friday Leadership Luncheon

Friday Dinner

Saturday International Dignitary Luncheon

Saturday Council of Govemors' Banquet

Sunday Breakfast with Special Speaker

@
=)

([ [/
BREBES

2. Choose Your Meals
Friday Leadership Luncheon [0 Milano Salad with Chicken [ Vegetarian Milano Salad

Friday Dinner [0 Pork Tenderioin O spinach & Cheese Ravioli
Saturday Intemational Dignitary Luncheon [] Lemon Chicken O Vegetarian Pasta
Saturday Council of Govemors' Banquet  [] New York Steak [ Balsamic Salmon

{Choses trom ese choices ) Siask, Seinen, Lasagre [0 Lasagna Milanese Rolls
Sunday Breakfast with Special Speaker [ Quiche [ Vegetarian Quiche

Special Dietary Needs Request:

3. Choose Your Payment (check a box) GRAND TOTAL
$ 0.00
|:] By US MAIL and CHECK (mail form & check together) D By E-MAIL attachment with CREDIT CARD
Make check payable to: MD4 Convention 2017 $5 service charge for credit card usage

MAILING ADDRESS: E-MAIL ADDRESS: Credit card
Lion Elisa Coyle leouie235) @<beaiobal net type: RELESN
Redding, CA 96003 information and sendasane-mail  Card number

altachment. Expiration date: _Month:
(530) 2434457 You mary sand this forms Sy ENAR  you heow 01Jan

How 10 save srd aftach Duis B Addruss o stuva 3 dlgt nmw on m

4. Make Hotel Reservations Print a copy of this registration m

Holiday Inn Redding, (Host Hotel) 1900 Hilltop Drive, Redding, CA 86002 - (530) 221-7500

$089 and up (includes breakfast) (Mention Group Code: LNC)

Red Lion Redding, (Adjacent to Host Hotel) 1830 Hilltop Drive, Redding, CA 86002 - (530) 221-8700

$100 and up (includes breakfast) (Mention: Lions Intemational Statewide or use Oniine Group Code: Lion0207)

Reservation Deadline: January 9, 2017
This registration is not valid without payment. Payment by check. Refurn (not honored) check fee §25.




DIAMOND BAR BREAKFAST LIONS CLUB

Presents

DRUMMING FOR KIDS

A multicultural drum concert

DATE : Sunday, February 12, 2017

TIME : 2:00 - 5:00 pam,

PLACE : Diamond Bar High School Theater
21400 E. Pathfinder Road
Diamond Bar, CA 91765
(57 fivy /Pathfinder Road)

PRICE: $15 for adults
$8 for children
* children 3 and under are free

For more information contact: Debbie Avila-Mott at (909) 860-1063

* All proceeds will go towards various organizations and community service projects supported by
Lions International. Honorary chair Jack and Wanda Tanaka will be selecting
these organizations.



Diamond Bar Breakfast Lions Club
P.O. Box 4683
Diamond Bar, CA 91765

Dear Friend,

The Diamond Bar Breakfast Lions Club presents “Drumming for Kids”, a multicultural drum
concert on Sunday February 12, 2017 at the Diamond Bar High School Theater. All proceeds
from this concert will go towards various organizations and community service projects supported

by Lions International. This year, honorary chair Jack and Wanda Tanaka will be selecting these
organizations.

_We are asking local businesses and friends to help us with this worthwhile event by placing an ad
in our concert program and/or becoming a sponsor. We have the following options for you:

* Business card ad - $25
*size-2x 3 Yinch Ad Size: Business Cnrd.................D

* Half page ad - $50
*size—4 x 4 Y inch

Full Page..uisiiniiocncees D

* Full page ad - $100
*size~7 % x 4 Y inch

* Full page ad (inside front/back cover and center pages) - $200 (plus 2 complimentary tickets)
*size -7 Y2 x4 Ysinch

* Full page ad (back cover) - $300 (plus 2 complimentary tickets)
ssize -7 Y%2x 4 Yainch

* all ads must be camera ready

Please make sure the form below is filled out completely, enclose a copy of your ad, and make a
check payable to Diamond Bar Breakfast Lions Club.

Thank you for your support!

Receipt

The Diamond Bar Breakfast Lions Club is registered as a non-profit organization. Our tax
identification is: 51-0194782. Thank you for your generous donation.

Diamond Bar Lions Club received $ for an advertisement page and a donation of §

from Mr./Mrs. on (date)

Diamond Bar Breakfast Lions Club Representative

Print Name:




8th Annual Ensenada Visitation Cruise

Carnival Inspiration

Join District Governor Bob, Lions & friends
for the Ensenada Cruise!
March 3 — 6th, 2017

Saturday, March 4th, is a Cruise Day with Games.

Sunday, March 5th District 4-1.4 will join the Ensenada
Lions for Lunch. This is the 58™ International Visitation
between District 4-L.4 and the Ensenada Lions.
PDG Barbara Hayward is organizing the luncheon.

Carnival categories are as follows: Two in a cabin - double occupancy

» Category 6E Empress Deck Midship Porthole

»  Category 6D Upper Deck Forward or Afi Porthole

»  Category 6C Main or Upper Deck Forward ar Aft Porthole
»  Categary 6B P Riveria Deck Midship Porthole

»  Category 4D Upper Deck Inside

»  Mini Suite

Call for pricing! You can make reservations at the prevailing rate until a week in advance of sailing.

Final payment is due December 27, 2016

Please call 714-846-2478 or email Lion Carol Linehan
CADL8029@yahoo.com for questions and reservations.

Vamanos a Ensenada!




Taostin Hoot Liono

March 22, 2017
8:00 AM Shot Gun Start

Riverview Golf Course
1800 W. Santa Clara Ave
Santa Ana, CA 92706

18 Holes with Lunch
$120 per Person
Individual & Team Awards




ANAHEIM LIONS CLUB 43 rd ANNUAL CHARITY BASEBALL TOURNAMENT
PROGRAM ADVERTISEMENT RESERVATION

TOURNAMENT DATES: March 25, 27, 28,29, 217

This is a Registered C.1.F. Tournament sponsored by the Anaheim Lions Club in
co-operation with the Anaheim Union High School District (Anaheim High School as
Host School) and the City of Anaheim California Community Services Department.

ItisaCommunity Service Project ofthe Anaheim Lions Club. 100% of the proceeds are used
for Sight & Hearing Conservation Programs, and avariety of youth oriented activities.

The Event Program isa primary source of revenue for the event and will contain
approximately 48 pages inan (8 1/2"x 11”)fomat, Black & White).

Please check the desired size of your ad.

) Business Card Size @S 6500 () Quarter Page @ $120.00
) Half Page @ S 20000 () Full Page Inside @ $350.00
) Full Page Inside Cover @ § 450.00 ( ) Full Page Center Fold @ S 550.00
) Full Page Back Cover @ S 650.00

Company Name:

Address:

Contact Name:

Email:

APPROVAL:

Solicitor’s Name  Lion Phone: Email:

Please submit Check Payable to Anaheim Lions Club
Mail: PO Box 4711, Anaheim CA 92803

Send All Advertising Copy and Logos via email to: mikeq(@ryanpress.com

ALL AD COPY MUST BE SUBMITTED NO LATER THAN March 3, 2017
Thank you for your generous support
Chuck Kester and Rod Wallace Tournament Co-Chairmen
Tel: Chuck Kester (714) 5883681 Rod Wallace (714) 883-0578
Anaheim Lions Club is a 501-C3 Organization, Tax ID# 95-6049947

Website: anahe¢imlionstourney com
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14th Annual Leo District 4-L4
Orphanages of Thailand

Join us for a social gathering to interact with Leos and Lions
throughout the District! There will be outstanding Thai food and entertainment
available for your enjoyment.
Encourage your friends and family members o join as welll
. , I

Date: Saturday, April 8, 2017
Time: 1 pm to 4 pm (Lunch served 1:30-2:30)
Location: Rachada Thai Restaurant

13416 E. Impenal Hwy.

Santa Fe Springs, CA 90670

Tickets: Adults - $20 per person
18 and under - $15 per person
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For information, to RSVP, and to purchase tickets, contact:
Lion John Doogan
Phone: (714) 913-3428 Cell- (714) 380-0433
Email: jJdoogan@socal.rr.com

Mailing Address: Orphanages of Thailand
P.O. Box 287
Stanton, CA 90680-0287

(u\(‘mfm(‘mfmfu%fm

PP




SAVE THE DATE

o’a’o’

District 4-L4 Convention

May 17-21, 2017

Pala Mesa Resort | Fallbrook, CA




DISTRICT DATES

DECEMBER 2016 Now-24 BREA LIONS RENT-A-SANTA FUNDRAISER

JANUARY 2017

FEBRUARY 2017

MARCH 2017

10
10
14
17
25
25

26
26
27
31

TUSTIN HOST LIONS FIRST ANNUAL CHRISTMAS CRAFT BOUTIQUE FUNDRAISER
TUSTIN HOST QUILT RAFFLE DRAWING

NEWPORT BEACH HAWAIIAN LIONS ANNUAL CHRISTMAS BOAT PARADE PARTY AT NB YACHT CLUB
ROSE PARADE FLOAT DECORATING FOR D4L4 1-5PM

DEADLINE FOR SUBMISSIONS TO THE JANUARY 10TH FORUM

CHRISTMAS DAY

LEO ROSE FLOAT DECORATING 8-3:30 AND 3:30TO 11

ROSE PARADE FLOAT DECORATING FOR D4L4 8-3:30

NEW YEAR’S EVE

ROSE PARADE FLOAT DECORATING — OPEN 8-3:30 AND 3:30-FINISH

CHINESE AMERICAN LIONS NEW YEAR’S EVE GALA CELEBRATION TO BENEFIT AASCSC

NEW YEAR’S DAY

LIONS 100TH ANNIVERSARY FLOAT IN ROSE PARADE!! — ON MONDAY THIS YEAR
LEOS DISTRICT MEETING #2 AT GG LIONS CLUBHOUSE

SADDLEBACK REGION ZONE B MEETING #2 AT 6PM

MELVIN JONES BIRTHDAY

TUSTIN HOST LIONS FREAKY FRIDAY

MELVIN JONES DINNER AT ORANGE COUNTY MINING COMPANY

MARTIN LUTHER KING DAY

DEADLINE FOR SUBMISSIONS TO THE FEBRUARY 10TH FORUM

TEEN RECOGNITION PROGRAM APPLICATIONS DUE

DISTRICT MEETING #3 HOSTED BY SADDLEBACK REGION AT TUSTIN RANCH GOLF COURSE
TRIBUTE TO OUR PAST DISTRICT GOVERNORS

LEO RONALD MCDONALD HOUSE BREAKFAST

INTERNATIONAL PEACE POSTER CONTEST WINNERS ANNOUNCED

DEADLINE TO MAKE A RESERVATION TO “RIDE THE RAILS” TO 2017 INTERNATIONAL CONVENTION IN CHICAGO
COUNCIL OF GOVERNORS MEETING IN REDDING

98TH ANNUAL MD4 CONVENTION IN REDDING CA

DIAMOND BAR BREAKFAST LIONS CLUB DRUMMING FOR KIDS CONCERT
VALENTINES DAY

LEO RONALD MCDONALD HOUSE BAKING 1-3PM

DEADLINE FOR CLUB LEVEL STUDENT SPEAKER CONTEST

(Is the right to privacy a threat to our national security?)

PRESIDENTS DAY

DEADLINE FOR SUBMISSIONS TO THE MARCH 10TH FORUM

SADDLEBACK REGION ZONE B MEETING #3 AT 9AM — STUDENT SPEAKER CONTEST
LEO DISTRICT TALENT SHOW

LEO DISTRICT OFFICER APPLICATIONS DUE

LEO OF THE YEAR NOMINATIONS DUE

ENSENADA VISITATION CRUISE

MD4 LEADERSHIP INSTITUTE AT ONTARIO RADISSON HOTEL
DEADLINE FOR ZONE STUDENT SPEAKER CONTEST

SADDLEBACK REGION MEETING #2 — STUDENT SPEAKER CONTEST
ST PATRICK’S DAY

LIONS EYES ACROSS CALIFORNIA #3

ORANGE REGION MEETING #2 — STUDENT SPEAKER CONTEST
TUSTIN HOST LIONS GLEN RILEY MEMORIAL GOLF TOURNAMENT
DEADLINE FOR SUBMISSIONS TO THE APRIL 10TH FORUM
ANAHEIM LIONS CLUB 43RD ANNUAL CHARITY BASEBALL TOURNAMENT
LIONS DAY AT CITY OF HOPE

LEOS DISTRICT MEETING #3 AT GG LIONS CLUBHOUSE - ELECTIONS
FOOTHILL REGION MEETING #2 — STUDENT SPEAKER CONTEST
DEADLINE FOR CONTESTS:

31-4/2 MDA LEO LEADERSHIP INSTITUTE AT TERESITA PINES




APRIL 2017

MAY 2017

JUNE 2017

2017-2018

2018-2019

20
21
22
25
30

1
2-4
2-4
3
18
25

DEADLINE FOR REGION STUDENT SPEAKER CONTEST

ORPHANAGES OF THAILAND FUNDRAISER

RONALD MC DONALD HOUSE WALK FOR KIDS

EASTER

EARTH DAY

DEADLINE FOR SUBMISSIONS TO THE MAY 10TH FORUM

DISTRICT MEETING #4 — STUDENT SPEAKERS CONTEST HOSTED BY ORANGE REGION AT YORBA LINDA COUNTRY CLUB

CINCO DE MAYO

ONTARIO UPLAND LIONS AFTERNOON TEA

MOTHERS DAY

DISTRICT 4L4 CONVENTION AT PALA MESA RESORT IN FALLBROOK
GUIDE DOGS FOR THE BLIND RAFFLE DRAWING

LEO DISTRICT AWARDS AND INSTALLATION

DEADLINE FOR AREA STUDENT SPEAKER CONTEST

DEADLINE FOR SUBMISSIONS TO THE JUNE 10TH FORUM
MEMORIAL DAY

HELEN KELLER DAY

COSTA MESA NEWPORT HARBOR LIONS ANNUAL FISH FRY

COUNCIL OF GOVERNORS MEETING IN PASADENA

MD4 STUDENT SPEAKER CONTEST FINAL AT HILTON HOTEL IN PASADENA
FATHERS DAY

DEADLINE FOR SUBMISSIONS TO THE JULY FORUM

30-7/4 INTERNATIONAL CONVENTION IN CHICAGO ILLINOIS USA — 100TH ANNIVERSARY!!

JULY 15-16 SEAL BEACH FISH FRY

JULY 26 YEP STUDENTS ARRIVE IN SOUTHERN CALIFORNIA

SEPTEMBER 21-23 USA/CANADA FORUM IN PORTLAND OREGON

MAY DISTRICT 4L4 CONVENTION AT CROWNE PLAZA HOTEL IN SAN DIEGO
JUNE 29-7/3 INTERNATIONAL CONVENTION IN LAS VEGAS NEVADA USA

SEPTEMBER 20-22 USA/CANADA FORUM IN COLUMBUS OHIO
MAY DISTRICT 4L4 CONVENTION
JULY 5-9 INTERNATIONAL CONVENTION IN MILAN ITALY

FIND US ON FACEBOOK AND CHECK OUT DISTRICT PHOTOS
District Photographer Lou Alfonso

Hello District 4-L4 Lions! Please check out our Facebook Page and our District Website to view photos from many of our
District events:

https://www.facebook.com/Lions-International-District-4-L4-876704465746297/

http://www.district414.org/gallery/

CHECK OUT OUR WEBSITE!

The address is: http://www.district4l4.orq. The website even has an advertisers section!
See: http://www.district4l4.org/ads.html|

Thank you to Lion Jim Peugh who put it together.

You may reach Jim at:
PO Box 913 Rancho Cucamonga, CA 91729
909-948-5150



https://www.facebook.com/Lions-International-District-4-L4-876704465746297/
http://www.district4l4.org/gallery/
http://www.district4l4.org/
http://www.district4l4.org/ads.html

